
 
 

 

Residential Access Alert Program 

Release Form 

 

 

Portland Fire & Rescue is concerned with the safety of our citizens and our fire fighters.  One of 

our concerns is the accessibility to enter and exit a residence due to clutter within the home.  

Excessive clutter makes it difficult, not only in a fire situation, but also in providing medical 

assistance.  Portland Fire is requesting permission to share your address within our department to 

alert our personnel of potential safety hazards 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Address: __________________________________________________________ 

 

Signature: _________________________________________________________ 

 

Date: ______________________________________ 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ken Burns, EMS Battalion Chief 

Portland Fire & Rescue 

503-209-8340 

 

 

 

 


